
to 5th grade!

Ms. Cooper
My name is Tiffany Cooper and I am thrilled to 
be your child’s fifth grade math teacher for the 
2023-2024 school year. I love math and hope to 
instill that same love into my students.
I moved to Georgia, from Arkansas, 10 years 
ago. Outside of teaching, my life is consumed 
with my three kids, Kameryn (18-it’s her SR. 
year ), Drake (15), and McKenlee (7). This will 
be my 7th year working in education and my 3rd

year teaching. I have a Bachelor's and Master's 
degree in Business from Faulkner University. 
My initial journey was in the business world, but 
I soon discovered my true calling in education. I 
will complete my Master's degree in Education 
from Middle Georgia State University this Fall.  
As a teacher, I encourage a classroom 
community built upon respect, empathy, and 
collaboration. My goal is to provide an 
environment where each child feels loved, 
valued,  and safe. Fifth grade can be a lot of 
fun and I am looking forward to a GREAT year!

Food: Pasta
Drink: Sweet Tea

Restaurant: 
Chick-Fil-A

Candy: Reeses & 
Gummy Bears
Subject: Math 

Sport: Football

My Favorites! 706-751-9653

coopeti@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

REMIND (@bck2e8)

I welcome open communication 
and value your input as a parent. 
Please do not hesitate to contact
me with any questions, comments,

or concerns you may have.
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